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I'm opposed to this state slush fund. The state can not manage money as is shown 

by the millions of dollars used(?) to build houses for the homeless and is evident by 

the fact that there is more homelessness now than when the project began. 

This bills priorities are with DEI and environmental justice which brings concerns for 

accountability, oversight and transparency. 

I urge you to oppose this bill. 


